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November 24, 2020
Dear WCS Community,

Since this past weekend, we had the following positive cases of COVID-19 reported among staff
members in the district.

1 staff member at Beer Middle School

1 staff member at Black Elementary School
1 staff member at Carleton Middle School

1 staff member at Carter Middle School

1 staff member at Cousino High School

1 staff member at Sterling High School

2 staff member at Susick Elementary School

All staff affected have been notified, and all areas of the schools have been appropriately cleaned.

On behalf of the WCS Board of Education, we wish you a safe and Happy Thanksgiving! After the
holiday, | will resume these letters to keep you informed.

Please continue to stay safe and be healthy.

Sincerely,

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D.
Superintendent

International District Accreditation
Warren Consolidated Schools is an equal opportunity employer.

- Auxiliary aids and services are available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
@WAdvancED

National Exemplary Schools
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